Congratulations!
You have been recommended as a student who may be interested in applying for a position on the 2012-2013 Sentry yearbook staff and to be a member of the selective Production Class as an eighth grader.

In this year-long elective, students create a quality yearbook with very high standards. The Sentry has won awards for journalistic excellence from national associations the last ten years. Students learn how to make a professional yearbook using journalistic publishing techniques. Yearbook students study all aspects of yearbook production including desktop publishing, designing journalistic layouts, copy writing and editing, photography, interviewing and video production. Students who are creative, independent, responsible, hardworking, able to work well with others and enjoy writing are encouraged to apply.

Holding a position on the yearbook staff is a very rewarding opportunity. There are many privileges that go along with being a staff member including attending national conferences and local workshops, but it is also a demanding endeavor. Some of the expectations include:

· Learning the rules and guidelines for producing a quality yearbook

· Participating in after school meetings when necessary

· Doing any task assigned to you by the adviser or editors, willingly with no excuses

· Meeting all deadlines for work assigned to you

· Coming in on Saturdays occasionally in order to make a deadline

You do not have to have taken the yearbook journalism elective or have previous yearbook experience. You are encouraged, however, to attend the four after school meetings held in the spring. Students are also given the opportunity to attend the yearbook camp at Westfield HS in August.
If you feel that you will have room in your schedule and would enjoy participating in this year-long elective, please read the instructions on the application packet carefully and get the material in at the designated time. If you have any further questions, see Mrs. Hinman in E210 or call 703-426-2314.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Pat Hinman, Adviser

